

Mammoth Lakes Housing, Inc. supports workforce housing for a viable economy and sustainable community.

STAFF REPORT

Subject: Consideration of merit pay increase for the Executive Director

Presented by: The ad-hoc Evaluation Committee: Tony Perkins, Lindsay

Barksdale, Heidi Steenstra, and Zoraya Cruz

BACKGROUND

The Board established an ad-hoc evaluation committee to evaluate the Executive Director.

The committee oversaw a process to provide an evaluation of the Executive Director. The committee has discussed the performance of the Executive Director with the full Board in closed session, as well as with the Executive Director.

NEXT STEPS

If the Board of Directors believes that the performance of the Executive Director merits a bonus for the time period September 2020 – August 2021, the Board should approve a motion as such.